
New for the Battle at The Bullring on 4/10-4/12, 2025. 
There will be no driver restrictions like there have been in the past. GM John Allen stated that 
with the changes in the racing world that we are seeing that he feels like anyone should be able 
to compete in the Battle at The Bullring . The fans deserve to see the best drivers racing it out 
for the prestigious title of Battle at the Bullring Champion. 
Fans will get to see the top Bmod racers in the United States take on all comers from different 
walks of racing. Event info is available at www.humboldtspeedway.com 


